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Friday 28th June 2018 

Reception, Years 1,2,3,4,5,6  

Sports Day at IM MARSH 

 

If you have not already done so, please complete and return the 

permission slip for this trip. 

Dear Parents/Carers  

As you know we have arranged for a Sports Day at IM Marsh (Barkhill Road, Liverpool L17 

6BD) and parents are welcome to come along. 

Please find attached a breakdown of events and a timetable of our house team groups.   

Parents are able to move freely around the various events and IM Marsh have 

included an area map for your use. 

PLEASE NOTE IF RAIN IS FORECAST THEN SPORTS DAY WILL GO 

AHEAD FOR CHILDREN ONLY.  We will inform parents via Twitter and 

on yard the day before (Thursday 27th) if this happens. 

Times:  

We will leave school at 9:00 a.m.   

Please make sure you are in the line for 5 to 9 to ensure you are in time for the bus. We 

will return to school for the start of afternoon sessions.   

Parents should make their own travel arrangements. 

Clothing:   -  Children will need:  

School PE Kit – i.e. Plain white tee-shirt 
     Plain black shorts 

 Trainers  
 Suncream and hat  
 Water bottle – no fizzy drinks 

mailto:finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
mailto:finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
http://www.st-finbars.co.uk/


 
  

Lunch  

 

Children will eat at the venue before returning to school.   

 

A packed lunch will be required in a carrier bag that can be thrown away. If you 
require the school to make a packed lunch for your child please fill in the form 
attached and return it to their class teacher as soon as possible. 

 

 

Please note that photographs maybe taken by John Moores University throughout the day – 
please let us know in writing if you do not wish your child to be photographed.   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 


